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Our Ref.:
PL 35/5
Your Ref.:
     
20 June 2007
To: National Plant Protection Organizations and Regional Plant Protection Organizations
Dear Sir/Madam,

Draft International Standards for Phytosanitary Measures (ISPMs)

· Supplement to ISPM No. 5: debarked and bark-free wood
· Establishment of areas of low pest prevalence for fruit flies (Tephritidae)

· Classification of commodities into phytosanitary risk categories
· Developing a strategy to reduce or replace the use of methyl bromide for phytosanitary purposes
· Sampling of consignments
· Amendments to ISPM No. 5 (Glossary of phytosanitary terms)

Attached are copies of the draft ISPMs listed above. These draft standards have been developed by international experts. The Standards Committee, at its session in May 2007, has reviewed these draft standards and decided to submit them to National Plant Protection Organizations (NPPOs) and Regional Plant Protection Organizations (RPPO) for comment. 
Please carefully note the following:

Comments should be presented in a table, using the format prepared for each standard. Electronic versions of the tables can be downloaded from the IPP (https://www.ippc.int/id/183181) or can be obtained by e-mail from the IPPC Secretariat on request to IPPC@fao.org. Comments should preferably be submitted to the Secretariat by e-mail to IPPC@fao.org. 
Please note attached instructions for the submission of comments. In particular, for the purpose of facilitating the compilation of comments, if your country submits comments or tables of comments that are exactly identical to those submitted by another country or RPPO, it would be very helpful if this could be indicated in the tables of comments, or in a letter or email. 
It would be appreciated if you would undertake your national and regional consultative process to review these standards and to consolidate comments to submit to the Secretariat of the International Plant Protection Convention. The official deadline for comment is 30 September 2007. In order for the Standards Committee members to be able to examine the comments in advance of their meeting, we encourage you to send your comments before 15 September 2007. 
We look forward to your input on these important draft standards.

Yours sincerely,

P. Kenmore
Secretary

International Plant Protection Convention Secretariat

To: National Plant Protection Organizations and Regional Plant Protection Organizations

Copy: All FAO Representations.
ENC: 7
· Guidelines for the submission of comments on draft International Standards for Phytosanitary Measures (ISPMs)
· 6 draft ISPMs (Supplement to ISPM No. 5: debarked and bark-free wood; Establishment of areas of low pest prevalence for fruit flies (Tephritidae); Classification of commodities into phytosanitary risk categories; Developing a strategy to reduce or replace the use of methyl bromide for phytosanitary purposes; Sampling of consignments, Amendments to ISPM No. 5 (Glossary of phytosanitary terms).
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